
Embargoed until 07:00 
24 June 2002

Ultra Electronics Holdings plc

(“Ultra” or “the Group”)

Ultra confirms £32m contracts

Ultra Electronics is pleased to announce that, following selection as the preferred supplier in January 2002, it has been awarded contracts by BAE Systems to supply the Type 45 Medium Frequency Sonar (“MFS”) and by Vickers Defence Systems to supply electronics for its Engineer Tank System (“ETS”).  Together, these contracts are worth approximately £32 million.

Ultra Electronics’ Sonar and Communication Systems business has been awarded the contract by BAE Systems Type 45 Prime Contract Office to supply the MFS for the ‘D’ class destroyer.  The initial contract is for the first six ship sets of equipment and is worth approximately £20m, excluding long term logistic support.  Delivery of the equipment for the first ship is planned for 2004 and that for the sixth ship by 2007.

The bow-mounted MFS will provide the Type 45 with the capability to detect submarine and mine threats.  

In addition, Ultra’s Electrics Division has been awarded the contract by Vickers Defence Systems to supply electronics for its Engineer Tank System.  The value of this contract is about £12 million, some 50% higher than indicated in January due to an increase in the scope of supply.  Ultra will supply two major sub-systems: the Indirect Vision System (“IVS”) and the Vetronics System.  Delivery of the production equipment will start in 2004 and complete in 2006.  

The IVS consists of cameras and sensors mounted on the vehicles linked to flat-panel displays and improves the situational awareness of all crew members when operating the vehicle ‘under armour’ on front line duties.  The Vetronics System comprises crew station panels and power distribution units that enable automatic monitoring of faults in the electrical power system.

Julian Blogh, Chief Executive of Ultra Electronics commented:  “We are delighted to be working with BAE Systems and Vickers Defence Systems on these two contracts each of which demonstrates Ultra’s ability to take responsibility for integrating a significant sub-system on behalf of a platform prime.  Ultra has received firm orders worth over £100m in the first five months of the year.” 
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